
Y6A NEWSLETTER
Friday 15th September 2023

The Y6 class marked and revised the
different body systems quiz in order to

correctly identify between the
respiratory system, organ system and

the circulatory system.
the students then moven on to

identifying manners in which surfaces
and areas can become contaminated

every day.

The students engaged in learning more about
the eruption of Mount Vesuvius and how the

event is displayed and explained in the form of
a newspaper report. 

The year 6 class learned about the structure of
newspaper reports and are now busy with their

planning and final written reports.

The due date for the written newspaper report
is on Tuesday, 19 September 2023.

 

LITERACY

SCIENCE

MATHEMATICS
This week, the year 6 class was busy

with identifying values of variables in
calculations. After this was covered,

the students took part in a quiz in
order to test their abilities. Next week,

we move on to common multiples.



This week, the group practised their front-
crawl arm movement and did drills to

improve their side-to-side breathing. Then
they did races on our boards and learnt
some artistic swimming techniques to

improve our balance😁 

Swimming 
with Ms. Kira

Next week's swimming group: 
Year 6A: Shinobu,Kim Heng E,
Sebastien, Kimheng T, Dawin,

Tepy, Viseth, Hong Kim

Swimming Reminders: 
MAKE SURE TO BRING EXTRA  CLOTHES TO
CHANGE INTO AFTER SWIMMING. 

BRING YOUR CAPS, GOGGLES AND FLIP
FLOPS

BRING YOUR TOWELS. 

MAKE SURE TO BRING YOUR
     SWIMMING SUITS/ SHORTS AND 
     SWIMMING SHIRTS. 

The bell rings at 7:55 am.  Please arrive
before the time. 

Healthy foods help with childrens' growth
and development. Always pack healthy

food for your child.
Students are reminded to complete the
Mathematics homework, the Newspaper

report for English, and for the Global
Perspectives students, the research task.


